
RBYC Voting – 2024 Amended 05.09.2024 
 

The voting procedure has been amended following an independent 

review of our Voting procedure and RBYC Rules. 

As there were seven (7) valid nominations for the six (6) members of 

Committee a ballot will be held. 

The Club Rules allow for in-person or postal or electronic voting (under certain 

circumstances). After review and in line with the club rules, the election will go 

ahead using only the in person and postal methods of voting. 

In-Person Voting – Members will be able to vote by visiting the club between 

10am and 4pm on Saturday 14th September, completing and depositing a 

ballot form. Voting will close at 4pm on Saturday 14th September 2024. 

Postal Voting - Postal ballots must reach the Secretary not later than midday 

on Saturday 14th September 2024, such ballot paper to be in the form 

prescribed by the Committee and obtainable from the Secretary by email 

application gm@rbyc.org.au or in person. 

Electronic Voting – will not be used. 

Members are reminded that only financial members are entitled to vote. 

Meaning that all Member subscriptions and boat storage due and payable 

by that Member to the Club have been paid.  

Members of the following classes of Membership have a voting right for both 

the election of the Committee and for the passing of ordinary and special 

resolutions at a General Meeting: 

Senior Members    Senior Family Members 

Senior Special Members   40 Year Members 

50 Year Members    Honorary Life Members 

Country Members    Absentee Members 

Crew & Crew Plus Members  Intermediate Members 

 

Other membership categories do not have voting rights for Committee 

elections and therefore will not be able to vote. 

Please note the following; 

• If you do not return your postal ballot, or you mailed it but it is not 

received in time, you can still vote in person. 

 

 

 

Philip Hall 

Secretary 

mailto:gm@rbyc.org.au

